
CONGRATULATIONS TO KATHY BRADY 

 BASKETBALL (GIRLS) GAME OFFICIAL OF THE YEAR – 2022-2023 

INTERPRETER BOARD 208 

 

Kathy was selected as the “Game Official of the Year – 2022-2023 – Girls Basketball” by the MIAA. 

She was honored at the MIAA headquarters on Thursday, January 18, 2023, during a dinner and banquet 
with all the “Game Officials of the Year” for all sports. 

Kathy has over 40 years of officiaƟng basketball, as well as soŌball, baseball, lacrosse, and volleyball. 

 Member of South-Central Mass Board 208 since 2004 
 Board 208 Interpreter since 2020 
 Trainer of new officials 
 Volunteer for officiaƟng Special Olympics 

Kathy’s response to accepƟng this award: 

“As officials, we are just another team in the game. We do not compete against others, but rather work 
for and with the players and coaches with whom we share the court to keep the game safe and fair. 
Some outstanding coaches at Foxborough High taught us not only how to play, but also why we would do 
things in specific ways to succeed within the rules. That extra layer of understanding and respect for the 
game which they shared with us has carried over into my career as an official, a trainer of officials, as we 
as an educator. Every student athlete deserves to have the same opportunity that my teammates and I 
had. 



 


